
 
      
    Bell Music Company continues to grow and now offers pool leagues in Ashland, Richland, Medina, Summit, Stark, 
Tuscarawas, and Portage counties as well as the Youngstown and western Pennsylvania areas.   We have over 1,000 players 
who participate in our leagues and last year gave out over $150,000 in prize money with 100% payout in all leagues. 
 
    We are excited to announce that Dave and John Everett will serve as our pool coordinators effective immediately.  We are 
extremely fortunate to have two people with the pedigree and passion for pool that they have.  They bring a combined 82 
years of experience with pool leagues to our company.  Their resumes are as impressive as any coordinators in the country.  
Dave 

• Head state referee 

• OCMA meritorious service award winner 

• State tournament director 

• VNEA tournament committee 

• VNEA Hall of Fame member 

• VNEA meritorious award winner 

• Lifetime sanctioned player 

• Currently sits on the VNEA Board as 2nd Vice- President and treasurer 

• Previous VNEA Rules committee chair 

• Won the very first state championship played and has won a total of 5. 

• Top 5 finish at Nationals 
John 

• Team captain for over 40 years 

• League Coordinator 

• State referee 

• OCMA meritorious service award winner 

• OCMA tournament committee 

• State tournament director 

• VNEA Hall of Fame member  

• VNEA tournament director 

• Lifetime sanctioned player 
  
    They are currently reviewing the previous Bell Music Company pool league rule book and will be distributing an updated 
edition in the next week which they will email out to all players in our database. 
      
    Dave and John expressed their excitement and commitment to the sport of pool and wanted everyone to know that they 

have years of experience and look forward to growing the leagues with a fair and competitive governance for ALL players. 

We look forward hearing from all the team captains with your likes and concerns.  They can be reached via email at 

pool@bellmusicco.com. 

Your participation in Bell Music Company pool leagues is not taken for granted.  We will continue to strive to bring you the 

best experience possible.  The addition of Dave and John Everett to our family is a testament of our commitment to the sport 

of pool. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David A. George 

President, 

Bell Music Company 


